Welcome


If you wish to speak in the public session please do not re state the same thing previous speakers have said.  The parish council only needs to hear issues once.

If you are here to listen to the comments  the pc will make on the planning application for four poultry sheds at Upper Netchwood.  It should be noted that the site is within Monkhopton Parish which is part of Morville Group of parishes.  

Ditton Priors PC has not formally been consulted but just like the members of the public the parish council can comment if it wishes to.  It can equally decide not to comment.  

The clerk has written a summary of the documents and some suggestions for comments for guidance only. 

There are rules on your chairs on how the public can take part in the meeting.  This is a meeting of the parish council open to the public not a public meeting.  Please abide by the rules and please abide by current guidance from government regarding covid 19.

Thank you



